PHIght Arthritis Event Planned This
Friday at SWOSU

10.25.2011

A “Halloween” type philanthropy event to raise funds for arthritis research is being
planned this Friday, October 28, by a fraternity at Southwestern Oklahoma State
University in Weatherford.

“PHIght Arthritis” has a masquerade theme but costumes are not required, according to
Phi Delta Theta fraternity president Ryan Brewer.

There will be free food, a mask contest, pie-eating contest, music and more at the 7
p.m. event in the Memorial Student Center Ballroom. Everyone is invited.

Brewer said money raised will go to the Veterans Administration Hospital in Oklahoma
City to help with arthritis research costs.

For additional information, call Justin Cullen at (918) 633-6342 or
cullenj@student.swosu.edu.
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